
  

I pledge to ensure that the voices of 
children and families in Leeds are 
heard, to support our continuing 
development of trusted and 
compassionate services that are 
grounded in trauma informed 
practice.  

I am confident that all agencies, in 
Leeds and beyond, can work 
together to improve approaches to 
support for children who may be 
affected by trauma. 

 

This is my pledge – promote the voice 
of children and families 

Cllr Fiona Venner 

Executive Member for Adult 
and Children’s Social Care and 
Health Partnerships 

7 June 2021 


